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WELCOME TO FALL!!

This season brings along your typical fall smells, like the leaves falling out of the
trees, the exhaust of chain saws and brushers working on trails, plus the exhaust
of your snowmobile as you pull it out of your trailer and into your garage to go
thru it before it starts to snow. Even though Lori and I have invested in four-
stroke snowmobiles, just getting a whiff of two stroke exhaust gets me thinking
of snow as well as when I used to ride Bolens sleds! Boy, those were the days!!

Now that brings me to my next item, being a member of a snowmobile club.
Going back to the days as an early teen and riding a Bolens Sprint through out
the county, my friends and I really didn’t know much about the snowmobile
trails let alone the rules of snowmobiling, so we rode where ever we wanted.
Since joining our Club in the mid ‘80s, going to meetings and becoming active
with the guys working on trails, I learned quite a bit regarding how we created
our trails, what goes into maintaining our trails and what we need to do each
season to keep them intact. It was surprising how I failed to be a good
snowmobiler (especially staying on the trails) before joining and now, many
years later, I find it very difficult to be a bad snowmobiler (going off trail,
cutting the corner or trespassing). Joining a Club and being active is rewarding
as well as a great learning tool. So if you have friends that snowmobile and do
not belong to a club, encourage them to join a snowmobile club. It doesn’t have
to be ours, just being a member in a Club goes a long way to support and
promote our sport!

Well, ’'m out of room again, so I’ll step down off of my soap box and move on
to other Club information. So until next month, start trimming the tickle weeds
from around your sled and/or trailer and pull them into the garage; winter is
coming up next!!

FEW MORE THANK YOUs

We missed a few last month for the Fair and want to send our thanks out to
Jason Elliot and Ryan for their help at our food and beer tent. Sorry for
overlooking you two; thanks again for your help!

Also, a hearty thanks goes out to Mike Mueller for his help throughout the year
making copies of our newsletter each month as well as making up the landowner
coupons, menu pads and hooking us up with the sound guy. Thanks again for
your help Mike each and every month!

LANDOWNERS

We will be contacting you over the next couple of weeks to obtain your
permission for us to cross your land this season with our snowmobile trail.
Following our contact, we will start with brushing and then marking of our trails.
If there were any issues or problems from last season, please let us know as we
would like to address them before our new season starts.

And thank you for your permission to allow us to cross your land each season;
without our landowners like yourselves, we would not have the trail system we
do here in Ozaukee and Washington Counties.
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MEMBERSHIP

During the fall of each season, we collect membership
dues from you, our Club member. We would prefer to
have all our members to renew by October in order to
keep our Club records and AWSC rooster up to date.
We do need you to fill out an application regardless if
you are renewing or are a new member. Please drop off
your dues and applications at our October Club meeting
or mail them to the address found at the bottom of your
application.

Plus, with the trail passes needed each season, the
sooner you turn in your renewal application, the sooner
we’ll get your AWSC card to you in order to get our
trail pass. The forms to obtain your trail passes are on
the website listed below or we will have some forms at
September’s Club meeting. If you have any questions
on this, feel free to call myself or Deanna Einwalter or
go to the AWSC.org website:
https://awsc.org/Trail-Pass-Registration
Thanks for your support of our Club and our sport!!

TRAIL WORK

We are planning on working on trails starting with
Saturday, October 20 and continuing on the following
Saturdays; please mark your calendars to lend us a hand
as with the rain in late summer plus the winds, we have
some brushing to accomplish:

Saturday, Oct. 27 Saturday, Nov. 3

Saturday, Nov. 10 Saturday, Nov. 17

Saturday, Dec. 1 Saturday, Dec. 8 (if needed)

We meet at the Kison Farm (929 Elm Road, Cedarburg)
at 7:30am each Saturday.

There is an area south of Hwy. 60 and east of Horns
Corners Road that will need special attention again this
year. Matt Geszvain is on the recreation committee that
oversees that development area and is working with the
Town of Cedarburg to get us a permanent trail thru that
area. More as the falls moves forward.

Looking forward to see you there for brushing!!

CLUB - PACKER PARTY

This date is the real McCoy: Sunday, October 28 (plus
see party flyer included in this newsletter). It will be at
Edgewater Golf Course and with it being an afternoon
game, we will have a light dinner at half-time with
appetizers during the first half and who knows, we may
have something for the second half! The food is at no
cost to our Club members, yet we will have a cash bar.
Please RSVP at the October Club meeting or call Chris
Habich by Sunday, October 23™. See you there!!

UPCOMING DATES:
Monday, October 8§ Ozaukee County Meeting

RR Station, Saukville 7pm
Thursday, October 11 Board & Club Meeting
Circle B, 6:15pm & 7:30pm
Trail Work, 7:30am Kison
Farm
Trail Work, 7:30am Kison
Farm
Club - Packer Party
Edgewater Golf Course
Doors open at 2:45pm
OFFICER ELECTIONS
Were held at our September Board meeting (it missed
the agenda in August) and Patty Kison was re-elected
as our Club Treasurer and Dan Burback was re-
elected at our Club President! Congratulations to
both of you on your continuing roles!

Saturday, Oct. 20
Saturday, Oct. 27

Sunday, Oct. 28

FOR SALE:

- Coldwave Tour Bags for the rear of your
snowmobile; free to a good home!

Call Dave Pom or email

- Ladies Castle Jacket, Large, White with Black Trim,
$50. Also Castle Pants (not bibs), Large, Black, $30.
Or $70 for both. Call Lee

- Two (2) Polaris Indy Classics 1997 Touring, two-up
seats with back rests, 1760 & 1996 miles on each1998
Triton Elite aluminum trailer covered, deluxe lights,
stud matts, smooth ski slide guides. Asking $2300
per machine + $2300 for the trailer or willing to
entertain a package offer.

Call Tom

-Garage/Shop for rent; 2000 sqft. in Town of
Cedarburg. Call Mackenzie
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